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March 10, 2022 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 22-___Bodwell Waste Services Corporation  

Petition for Approval to Terminate Service 
 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s temporary filing requirements dated March 17, 2020, and 
pursuant to Puc 203.06, attached please find the Company’s petition to terminate service.   
 
The Company is actively in the process of establishing a web/social media presence so as 
to alert customers of this filing.  Also, because the Company bills quarterly, it will notify 
customers of this filing in its upcoming quarterly billing to occur on or after April 1st. 
Bodwell has also included a draft order for the Commission’s consideration commencing 
an adjudicative proceeding.  Bodwell plans to have either a web page or social media portal 
established by the time the Commission issues an order commencing an adjudicative 
proceeding. 
 
Please add the following individuals to the Commission’s service lists:   
 
Stephen P. St. Cyr 
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates 
17 Sky Oaks Drive 
Biddeford, ME  04005 
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com  
 

Carleton Roberts 
LaMontagne Builders Inc. 
317 South River Road 
Bedford, NH 03110 
croberts@lbimail.com  

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 
 

Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 

cc:  
ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 
Energy-Litigation@energy.nh.gov 
ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

 


